
Spence-Chapin provides adoption and counseling services to women
and families experiencing an unplanned pregnancy/birth. Our goal is threefold: 

Spence-Chapin Services to Families and Children is privately funded non-profit
organization serving New York and New Jersey. We have been providing our

services to the community for more than a century and have worked with
countless hospitals and social service organizations.

Spence-Chapin offers limited respite care for infants, independent
experienced attorneys, and reliable referrals to enable women and
families to make considered and informed choices for themselves
and their children absent long waiting lists and without
involvement of the public system.

Spence-Chapin’s birth/expectant parent program is privately
funded, and all services provided are free.

STRATEGIC INITIATIVES HOW CAN YOU HELP?
Spence-Chapin is growing our services to
underserved areas within New York and New
Jersey through engagement, partnership,
and community building.

Components of our strategic plan include:

• partnering with key leaders and 
organizations within communities
• building relationships
• establishing satellite presence
• growing our impact and serving more 
women, children, and families through 
counseling and support

Trusted leaders with deep roots in
communities can help Spence-Chapin by:

• providing guidance and support in our
efforts to build trust and relationships 
within the communities
• identifying key organizations and 
community leaders for presentations and 
education by our staff
• connecting us to key organizations and
community leaders to partner with on 
these initiatives

WHO ARE WE SERVING AND WHY?

to provide 24/7 access to
experienced social

workers in underserved
communities

to help women explore all
their options related to

parenting within 
a supportive and

unbiased environment 

to prevent children from
entering the foster care

system


